
Dear Future Third Graders,  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in August! It is important that 
over the summer you continue to practice reading skills you have 
learned in 2nd grade. Reading is to the mind what exercise is to the 
body! You will be required to read at least 2 chapter books this 
summer. You must choose from the list below. However, if there is 
another series/book that is within your level, you may read that as 
well. During your first week of school, you will take ARP quizzes on 
at least one of your books. You will also have to complete a book 
report on one of your chapter books, but that information will be 
sent home the first week of school. We hope you have a 
FANTASTIC summer. Happy reading!  
 
Mrs. Soefker and Ms. Williams  
 
Suggested Third Grade Reading List  
(any book from the series)  
 

Magic Tree House​ ​ Big Nate​ ​ The Boxcar Children 

 I Survived ​ ​ ​ Nancy Clancy​ Dogman 

A to Z Mysteries​ ​ The Bad Guys​ Whatever After 

 Who Is…?/What Is…?​ My Weird School​ Ranger in Time 

 Geronimo Stilton ​ ​ Stink​ ​ ​ Jigsaw Jones 

Cam Jansen ​​ ​ Judy Moody​ ​ The Kicks  


